

April 2, 1951 Letter, Syngman Rhee to Lieutenant General John B. Coulter

Citation:

"Letter, Syngman Rhee to Lieutenant General John B. Coulter", April 2, 1951, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-011-037, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122685

Summary:

Syngman Rhee thanks Coulter for his birthday letter.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

REPUBLIC OF KOREA April 2, 1951

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

My dear General Coulter:

Thank you very such for the congratulations and kind sentiments which you extended to me on the occasion of my birthday. I, too, shall always treasure our friendship and hope that it will sentime for many years to come. The people of Korez, as well as I, will always gratefully remember your many contributions to our mutual cause.

Cordially yours,

Lieutement General John B. Coulter Deputy Army Commander Eighth United States Army